
Pre-K January Newsletter 

 

Happy New Year, 2021 is here!!  This is the year your kiddo will start 

KINDERGARTEN!!  These next few months we will be working really hard on 

getting prepared for it!  We have made so many leaps and bounds in this class, I am 

so proud of all of them!   

 

Dates to Remember 

Jan. 1- New Year’s Day/ BBA CLOSED 

Jan. 4-8- Review week A-M 

Jan. 11-15- Letter Nn 

Jan. 18-22- Letter Oo 

Jan. 25-29- Letter Pp 

 

 Reminders 

*We will go outside if it is 32 degrees and above, please have them prepared for 

that every day. 

 

Looking ahead 

* We will have a Valentine’s Day Party Feb. 12th.  I will have a signup sheet up 

towards the end of January. 

*You will be asked to help your kiddo create a Leprechaun trap at home so we can 

try and catch one at school. 

 

 

Thank you again for all your support!  If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to 

contact us: 

Brandie- ​bwesterhold.bba@gmail.com 

Victoria ​bbaodessa@gmail.com 

816-263-1735 
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